
 
 

  
 
 
 
DATE:  October 3, 2017    
 
TO:  Robin Block, Principal    
 
SUBJECT:  Bridlewood ES - IAQ - Initial Contact - Rooms 408 & 409  
 
On Monday 10/2, I received W.O. #422897:  “PLEASE CHECK AIR QUALITY IN ROOM 
409 & 408.  IT IS VERY MUSTY & KIDS/TEACHERS KEEP HAVING 
SICKNESS/BREATHING ISSUES.”  On that same day, I inspected Rooms 408 & 409 and 
talked to the teachers.  I have requested a P.O. to have the two rooms Air Tested.  
They should be tested by the end of the week and we should have the results by 
Tuesday 10/10.  If you have any questions, please contact me. 
 
Thanks, 
Paul 
 
Paul Siddall 
Maintenance Energy Auditor (IAQ) 
Facility Services 
Lewisville ISD 
340 Lake Haven Rd 
Lewisville, TX 75057 
Cell:  469-446-8882 
  
  
 
  
  
 
  
  
 


